



Dear Friend,

On behalf of the Lebanese Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Emigrants, I wish to thank you for your invaluable participation and contribution to the Second Lebanese Diaspora Energy Conference held on May 21-22-23, 2015. We are proud to have had you amongst us, as your participation was of exceptional added value to LDE 2015.

The support to one's homeland despite the distance and situation is a noble and rewarding initiative. We believe the experience and knowledge you shared at the conference will contribute immensely to the enhancement of the Ministry's vision and to the development of the specific sector in which you took part, and it will eventually translate into additional projects and an elaborated approach.

We appreciate the time you took out of your busy schedule to join us. Your willingness to dedicate your time, energy, and support to the Lebanese Diaspora Energy Conference is greatly perceived. We value your feedback and remarks on any of the conference's inaccuracies, and we expect to implement together many of the recommended ideas and projects. Furthermore, we are aiming at organizing a continuing platform for debate and activity.

I personally wish you continued success, and commend you for your exemplary support to our Ministry and our nation, which is, and forever will be, your homeland.

We look forward to your participation next year at LDE 2016 on May 5-6-7, 2016 and we eagerly await your proposal and ideas for an even bigger success of next year's event, along with your active participation throughout its preparation.

Sincerely Yours,

GEBRAN BASSIL MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS AND EMIGRANTS

